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Mail in voting is essential to ensure as many citizens as possible have access to one 

of the most important aspects and responsibilities we have within our republic. It is so 

blatantly obvious that the goal to remove mail in voting across, not only the state of 

Oregon, but in many other areas across the country is a brazen power play to ensure 

voter suppression. Do not let Oregon be a pawn to alienate the voting citizens from 

making their voices heard! 


